
 

 For more information contact Katie@nwtliteracy.ca 

                                                   1-866-599-6758  

 

Date:  Tuesday, March 4, 2014 

Time: 7:30 pm 

Place:  Aurora College  

 Adult Learning Centre 

 

Only 8% of eligible NWT children are accessing 

this federal program! 

 

 Come and learn how you can                       

make a big difference in a child’s life.  

   

 Canada Learning Bonds give  

 post-secondary education money  

 to low-income children. 

 

 

 


